3.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

@)

Jenny Marshall — Macfarlane Park Neighbourhood Steering Group

Jenny Marshall spoke to the Board about the trees in Skipton Street at the Acheson Avenue
end. She requested that they be topped, as they block out the sun, and the houses along the
street are cold and damp. It was suggested that it might be more effective to thin them.

The Chairperson requested a staff report to the July Board meeting regarding what could be
done, with Jenny to be contacted when the report comes back.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


